OLDEN ISLES

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
NOVEMBER 30, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

The members of our Golden Isles Homeowners Association board

of directors write this letter in full support of the City of
Hallandale Beach’s application to change our narrow Intracoastal
Waterway to a Slow Speed Zone.

We have observed firsthand the very unsafe boating speeds and

reckless behavior endangering our residents. This has continued
unabated for many years, despite recent marine enforcement with
over 200 speeding citations issued, due to the current unwarranted
25 mph speed zone.

We firmly believe that the City’s requested Slow Speed Zone is
much needed to protect both our residents and boaters in our
seaside community.

Tr:zg you. i

Faith Fehr
President
Golden Isles Homeowners Association



